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                    Words from the Commander….. 

Wow I can’t believe half the year is almost over!! Time sure flies when you are having 

fun.  I believe Jekyll was a great success and I am looking forward to seeing everyone 

again soon.  I hope you plan on coming to the Corps Pool Party.  I am sure it will be fun 

had by all! I Jekyll we had a wonderful meeting where we voted in our new logo and vot-

ed in four new members.  Then I want to send out a huge thank you to all the guys that 

cooked the tasty Low Country Boil.  Also thank 

you to Nancy and Helene for the great food in the 

hospitality room.  Then the Gray Jaycees did a 

great job with the food at the cocktail party.  Then 

lunch on Saturday was pizza with the Jaycees, 

thank you Trent Sanford for the food.  If you left 

Jekyll hungry that was your own fault, because we 

ate good.  

This time in between meetings I have seen some 

of friends at the funerals I have attended. My 

heart goes out the family and friends of the loved 

ones that have passed. 

Now I hope to see a lot of friends at the good times of the Corps Pool Party. The party 

will be in Marietta on July 20th.  Thank you to Nancy for allowing us to have this at your 

house again this year.  Also Thank you to Cheri Edelstein for hosting this event.  I am 

looking forward to the food, I am sure it will be awesome! More details later in the news-

letter. 

I am looking forward to our August meeting. The meeting is in Newnan, GA August 16-18. 

We will have Camp Dream hosting the Cocktail party and then Saturday we are working 

on dinner at the Boars Nest, which is only 6 miles away from the hotel.  It will be home 

cooking by Jerry Cochran and we are working at keeping the cost low.  We will have the 

whole place to ourselves. I hope you come and join us.  We will also be having our silent 

auction.  Make sure you bring little extra money to bid on the items you want.  We will 

also be doing our drawing for the week at the beach house.  We will be selling those last-

minute tickets.  

Then on Oct.5th we have our Annual Camp Dream Golf Tournament.  Please make plans 

to get your team together to play.  We also need hole sponsors, so if you know of a com-

pany that would be willing to sponsor a hole, all you have to do is ask.  You don’t know if 

you don’t ask.  

All event details are on the Corps Facebook page.  Click on EVENTS.  

Andrea Perry 

61st Commander 
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Words from our Inactive Vice-Commander….. 

Hello Fellow Colonels, 

I hope no one is melting or floating away this summer! Between the heat and the rain, my hair is not 

happy!  

In case you were not able to attend our meeting at Jekyll Island in May, we had FOUR new colonels 

added to our family! These fine folks were not in 

attendance at Jekyll and have not been made aware of 

their Colonelship just yet, so we’ll keep their names 

quiet for the moment. �  Stay tuned for updates! 

Please take a minute to look around your community, 
think back to when you first noticed that certain some-
one in your chapter or at an event that made a differ-
ence. If he or she is not a colonel yet, WHY NOT?? 
There is a membership application elsewhere in this 
publication. Fill it out as best you can, email it to me at 
mawalworth@yahoo.com, and I will be sure to get 
them presented as our newest colonel. If you have questions about the application, email or call me 
at 404.545.1923 and I’ll get you square away with your submission. I will always accept your New 
Colonel Submission, but for our next meeting, I’d like to receive applications for review no later than 
August 10.  
I hope to see you all at our next meeting in Newnan!  

Take care, and as always, let your staff know how the Corps can serve your community.  

Yours in the Corps, 

Michelle Walworth, #2473 

Inactive Vice-Commander 

Inactive Vice Commander, 2019 

True Friends are the ones who lift you up when no one else has noticed you’ve fallen.  

Words of wisdom from you Chief of Staff…. 

 

Greetings my fellow Colonels!  

We had a FABULOUS time at Jekyll, but for those of you who couldn’t make it, we 

will be together again in just a few more weeks in Newnan. I must admit that I was 

a tad bit nervous running the meeting for the first time, but after reading a few of 

my pages in very large print, I did just fine. �  I will 

do my best to make the August meeting fun for every-

one, but if there is anything specific you would like for 

me to cover, please let me know ahead of time so I can 

add it to my study guide… 

Stay cool my friends! 

Stacy Smith, #2489 

2019 Chief of Staff 
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 Words of the Treasurer…... 

How time flies when you are having fun!!  Our August meeting will be on us 
very soon.  Looking forward to seeing everyone at the Country Inn and Suites, 
Newnan Georgia August 16-18, 2019.  I am still collecting yearly Corps dues of 
$30 from those Colonels who have yet to send me their money.  In Newnan, 
joint hospitality will be open Friday and Saturday nights.  The ribbon fee for 
the weekend will be $10 for Life Members and $15 for everyone else.  The 
Corps Silent Auction will also be held in Newnan.  I would suggest everyone 
stop by their local bank before 
leaving home to pick up some ex-
tra cash for the weekend.   
 
As Past Commander Chuck Fair-
cloth used to say…”If you owe me 
PAY me.  If I owe you, GET in 
line.” 
 
Yours in the Corps!! 
 
Larry MacQuirter #1935 
Treasurer 
Ga Jaycee Honor Corps 
 
 

Chaplin….. 
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I am sorry that I missed Jekyll, but due to Ruth’s Mother passing away, we were 

back and forth to Virginia. This has been a busy time for the Honor Corps Sev-

eral Colonels have lost family members. I will have the complete list at Newnan. 

We Also lost Past Commander Ken Joyner. I would like to thank all that attend-

ed the viewing and the funeral. I was privileged to represent the Jaycees and 

speak at the service. The Corps flowers were beautiful. I look forward to seeing 

you at Newnan. If I can be of ser-

vice, please let me know. Remem-

ber that God loves you 

 
Ray Baskette #681, Chaplain   



 Bartenders….. 

Camp Dream will be hosting our cocktail party in Newnan.  

Please remember to bring you best dress clothes for the 

cocktail party.  I look 

forward to seeing eve-

ryone in their best.  

Bartenders Report: 

 

It sure was good seeing every-

one on Jekyll Island in May.  We 

hope 

that eve-

ryone 

enjoyed 

the Hos-

pitality 

Room and the Cocktail Party. 

We are all looking forward to a 

great weekend in Newnan.  The 

Hospitality Room will be open 

Friday and Saturday nights from 

9 pm until 1230 am and the 

Cocktail Party will be Saturday 

afternoon. 

Don’t forget to bring a bottle of 

your favorite liquor, wine or 

beer to donate to the Corps and 

get your name in a drawing for 

$25 to help defray a little of the 

cost for your weekend.  You can 

drop off your donation at the 

Corp Room or my room. 

We are looking forward to serv-

ing the Corps 

and Com-

mander An-

drea this 

year and if 

you have any suggestions or 

praise for the Amigos be sure to 

let us know…………. 
 

The Four Amigos, 

Randy, Curtis, Trey and Billy 
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Hospitality…. 

I  



Words of the Active Vice-Commander…... 
 

 

Hello fellow colonels, 
  
 I hope all is well with you and your families. We have some events coming 
up that I want you to go ahead and mark on your calendar.  
 
 First July 20th we have our annual/nominations pool party. The party 
will be at Nancy's house in Marietta Georgia. We will have more infor-
mation closer to date. We will serve lunch and it will be $5 per person to 
eat.  
 
 Next we have our August meeting 16-18, the meeting will be held at 
Country Inn & Suites in Newnan Georgia. The rooms are $99 plus tax for 
King rooms and $109 plus tax for a double Queen. You can go ahead and 
make your reservations now. 
Call 770-304-8500. Make 
sure you let them know that 
you are in the Georgia JC 
Honor Corps group. We will 
be having our silent auction 
Saturday night so if you have 
anything you want to donate 
please let myself or Col. 
Thomas Michael know, you 
can bring it when you come to 
Newnan or we can make ar-
rangements to pick them up 
from you. We will also be hav-
ing the drawing for the 
beach house giveaway for 
October that night. Tickets are 1for $10 or 3 for $25. 
 
 Then we have also scheduled our annual Camp Dream fundraiser golf 
tournament for October 5th. The tournament will be held at Georgia 
Southern University golf course in Statesboro Georgia. Registration will 
begin at 8 a.m. shotgun start at 9:30 a.m. . Please let us know if you have 
a company or if you would like to be a hole sponsor. 
  
Clark Wilcox 
Col. #2496 

 

 



The best six doctors anywhere and no one can deny it are: sunshine, water, rest, 

If you know a colonel who is not getting the newsletter, and wants one, one 

way or another and you have an email address or address please let me 

know at roswellgiril1970@yahoo.com.  

If you would like to advertise in the next two newsletters, please contact me for information.  Al-

so if you are getting a newsletter in the mail and would like to receive it by email instead, please 

let me know and I will get you on the edispatch list.  The benefit for doing edispatch is; 1) You get 

the newsletter in all its brilliant colors 2) You save the Corp money 3) You help the environment 

by saving paper because after you read it.  Do you really keep it! 4) You have it electronically so 

you can reference back to it. 

Helllllllllllo Colonels! Looking forward 
to seeing you all at our next meeting in 
Newnan. 
Hospitality will be open from 9 – 
1230am on Friday and Saturday nights, 
Ribbon fee is $15 per Colonel and 
guests, discounted for Lifetime mem-
bers.  
Cocktail party is Saturday, August 17 
from 5-30 pm in the Hospitality Room 
at the Country In. Please dress accord-

ingly – NO JEANS. Men wear coat & tie. 
Corps shirts, or other State Honorary 
shirts are acceptable. Of course, Past 
Commander shirts are always prefera-
ble.  
For our business meeting, we will be 
accepting payment for “stupid insur-
ance” for the low, low price of $25.00.  
See y’all soon,  
  
Sandy Fordham 
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Adjutant…. 

Sergeant at Arms– Parliamentarian….. 

Web Master….. 
Greetings all!!!! 
As this year rocks by, I am so honored to be part of the first, oldest, best. and proudest 
Corps in the Nation.  We are large and in charge.  As we broach our new horizons and 
continue our journey towards the future,  I am humbled by all those whom came before 
us.  Our service to humanity is second to none!  We put in several new Colonels under 
Commander Perry, and we continue to grow on many levels.  We will be unveiling the 
new website in Newnan. With that, we need your help!!!  Please dig deep and fins all the 
pictures you can and email them to me at bobbills811@gmail.com.   As I get pictures in, it 
will help our new site come to life!  Let us join together as we continue to grow and serve 
as one united Corps.  Let us Honor our past and those we have lost as we move forward 
to the future!  God Bless America, Our lost brothers and sisters, our Corps, and each of 
our families. 
Bob. 

mailto:bobbills811@gmail.com


 

Hello Colonels and Past Commanders- 
 
I hope everyone is having a spectacular sum-
mer!  By the time you read this we will have 
already had our Nominations and Pool Party 
Social at Past Commander Nancy’s house.  A huge thank you to Nancy for al-
lowing us to invade your home yet again for this special social and another shout 
out to Colonel Cheri Edelstein for chairing. It is truly appreciated by all!  I am 
sure a great time was had by everyone in attendance. 
 
Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our elections meeting coming up in Au-
gust in Newnan.  There will be more details of the meeting time and location in 
this newsletter.  This is the perfect time to get out, socialize and support the 
Corps as well as greet the incoming 2020 staff.  It takes a lot of dedication, pas-

sion and care of the Corps to not only participate but to lead this or-
ganization.  They would love to meet you if they haven't already, as 
well as speak with you on what you would like to see the Corps ac-
complish.  For 61 years we have been changing lives and commu-
nities.  The only way to keep this going is support from fellow Colo-
nels and Past Commanders. 
 
I will be sending out tickets soon for our Past Commander/Life 

Member 50/50 raffle. Please help support the Corps by purchasing tickets. I am 
working out a way to be able to accept credit cards for these tickets this year as 
well as possibly receive via email so we can cut down on cost to run this pro-
ject.  The more tickets sold the better the Corps will be!   
 
Thank you so much for your continued support and love.  We truly are the best 
Corps in the nation because of you!  See you all in August! 
Past Commander Kellie Jett 
 
 
If you could also put somewhere else in the newsletter if possible a big THANK 
YOU for Nancy and Cheri for the pool party social :0)  You can attach to the end 
of my article if easiest. 
 
THANKS! 

Kellie Jett 
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Hello my friends, 

 

The Georgia Jaycees are gearing up for a BUSY fall! Thank you so much for hosting us at 

Jekyll for Mid-Year Convention.  The Jaycees had a great time while getting some great 

training and updating our bylaws.  Special thanks to Bob Prater and Scott Braziel for the 

awesome Robert’s Rules training.   

We successfully launched our Alpharetta chapter in April and are hoping to finish the 
extension for the Macon Jaycees this month.  We would like to explore the possibility of 
launching chapters in the following areas as well in the 2019 year: Dublin, Brunswick, 
Gilmer County and Augusta.  If you know any young professionals in these communities, 
please send us contact information for them to georgiajayceescommunica-
tion@gmail.com. 
The Georgia Jaycees Georgia Outdoors Raffle is going well!  This is a 52-week raffle that 
began on March 6th and will go through February of next year.  If any of you work with 
organizations that may be willing to be a corporate sponsor for our raffle, we have a 
sponsorship packet.  We really need help getting a few sponsors as our ticket sales were 
not optimal.  If you would be willing to reach out, please send me an email at dan-
ielle@fieldsphotographyandframing.com for a packet. 
Upcoming chapter events include:  

July 20: Statesboro Jaycees Drinks for a Cause 

August 3: Statesboro Jaycees Jaycees Night Out: Theme – Famous Duos/Couples 

August 24: Columbus Jaycees Hometown Derby 

                    Milledgeville Jaycees – Jaycees Night Out : Theme – TBA 

September 14: Georgia Jaycees Election Meeting in Milledgeville 

September 26-29: JCI USA Annual Meeting in Corpus Christi  

October 11-13: Gainesville Jaycees Mule Camp 

October 12: Columbus Jaycees Golf Tournament 

October 19-20: Dahlonega Jaycees Gold Rush Festival 

 

Thank you for all you do to support the Georgia Jaycees!! 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Danielle Fields 

Georgia Jaycees 2019 President 

Words from the Georgia Jaycees…. 
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Subject to Change….  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to the Georgia Jaycee Honor Corps Nomination Pool Party!! 

Date: July 20th, 2019 

Location: Nancy’s  House  1395 Kincaid Road NE Marietta GA 

 

Come enjoy the Corps Nominations Pool party.   

Arrive  at 12:00pm 

Eat at 1:00pm  - $5 each to eat 

Nominations at 3:00pm 

Ending at 6:00pm 

Come for food and nominations and stay for the fun. 

Hope to see you all there to see who is running for your 2020 Staff 

 



 



 
 

 



 
 

 


